Crescent Heights Community Association Letter

June 20, 2018

Hello Ezra,

Thank you for inviting the Crescent Heights Planning committee to comment on this LOC.

We support this proposed change of land use.

We reviewed the many uses that pertain to C-N1 and do not have any reasons to oppose the change at this time.

Please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at 403-807-7257 or email.

Sincerely,

Dennis Marr, Director, Planning Committee, Crescent Heights, C.A.

CPC2018-0975 - Attach 3 ISC: UNRESTRICTED